
 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement Issued 9th November 2021 

Jewish Christian Muslim Association of Australia  
 
Tribute To Sir James Gobbo AC CVO 

 
The Jewish Christian Muslim Association wants to add its voice to the 
many voices offering thanks and gratitude for Sir James Gobbo AC CVO 
following his recent death.  

The JCMA were privileged to benefit from Sir James’s generosity and 
community spirit through his Patronage of the JCMA.  In this role he took 
an interest in the JCMA activities and programs and engaged with staff 
and the Board on matters of mutual concern.   

He had a keen interest in relationships between faith communities across 
Victoria and played a prominent role in Faith communities building a 
strong social fabric within society.  

Sir James will be deeply missed by many organisations and individuals 
who have benefited from his generosity and community spirit.  

The Jewish Christian Muslim Association extends our condolences to Sir 
James’s family at this time of sadness.   

 

Rev Ian Smith                                                                                                                           
President on behalf of JCMA 
Jewish Christian Muslim Association of Australia 

 

 


